
 
               DLF QEC INNOVATIVE SCHOOL 

                                    RIDGE VALLEY 
DLF PHASE – IV, GURUGRAM, HARYANA 

 

RVS/CIR/077/2024-25                                                                                    07th Oct 2024  
 

DUSSEHRA BREAK 2024 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

Greetings!   
 
Please be informed that the school will remain closed from Tuesday, 8th October 
to Friday, 11th October 2024 on account of Dussehra. 
 
Monday, 14th October 2024 will be a regular working day for all grades.  
 
Wishing you a joyous festival. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
  

 


